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We hope you had a lovely weekend. Thank you to Frobisher last Fri-

day for launching our virtual class assemblies. The younger pupils re-

ally enjoyed seeing how Year 6 take responsibility for their learning 

and this week we look forward to Java’s. We also successfully wel-

 

 

Pupils are encouraged to take responsibility for looking after their be-

longings.. To help the school minimise lost property, please ensure all 

clothing is named so it can be returned to pupils if found.  

Please note all unnamed clothing will be left at the school office for a 

fortnight for pupils, parents or carers to collect. 

  

 

Thank you for your continued support with our COVID-19 pro-

cedures. Can we please remind parents that if your child has a 

new, continuous cough, temperature of 37.8 degrees or higher 

or loss of taste or smell, please book them a PCR test as we are 

unable to accept LFT results from pupils.  

 

Reception 

pupils  

familiaris-

ing them-

selves 

with 

Dussindale 

Primary.   


